
                                                                                   

 

Richmond Motor Club  

Annual Children’s Christmas Party & Presentation 

Sunday 15th December 3.30pm @ Richmond Cricket Club 

 

This year there are few changes as to how the presentation & party is being organised. Due 

to the venue and catering requirements, a booking system is now required to ensure that 

sufficient food is available to all.   

The Motor Club will be providing presents for the children and instead, families have to 

purchase entry tickets at a price of £3.50 each prior to the event. Please contact me to 

request how many tickets you require and upon receipt of your payment, I will then issue you 

with your tickets.  You must bring your tickets with you on the day.   

You may contact me to book your tickets via any of the following : (home) 01748 833616, 

(mobile) 07989 515155, (email) sarahlaws123@btinternet.com or by completing the slip 

below. 

Payment can be made either by cash or cheque. Please make cheques payable to Richmond 

Motor Club (Yorks) Ltd.  All payments must be sent to Sarah Laws, 1 Goodwood Avenue, 

Catterick Garrison, DL9 4GH.  Please note : all booking requests and payments must be 

with me by Sunday 8th December 2013.  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Names : …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Home address : ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

I would like to purchase …………tickets @ £3.50 each and enclose cash / cheque as applicable. 

mailto:sarahlaws123@btinternet.com

